
November 23rd, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 

Juniors and Sophomores: the deadline for registering to take the PSAT is fast 
approaching. If you want to take the PSAT please refer to your email from Mrs. Panno 
to register by December 1st. 
 
Students, are you tired of entering your pin to purchase your lunch? If so, bring your 
new ID card. The cafeteria now has barcode scanners that will read your card and get 
you out of the line in a jiffy! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


